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A payment gateway secures
online transactions,
transmitting payment data
between customers,
merchants, and banks in real
time.

WHAT IS A PAYMENT
GATEWAY?

It captures payment info,
encrypts it, and verifies
transactions, ensuring
secure online purchases.

HOW DOES A PAYMENT
GATEWAY WORK?

Shopify integrates with
various payment gateways
for a seamless and secure
checkout experience.

PAYMENT GATEWAY:
ENHANCING YOUR 
E-COMMERCE STORE

Offers secure
transactions, quick
checkouts, and diverse
payment options, building
customer trust.

THE BENEFITS OF A
PAYMENT GATEWAY
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A merchant account holds
funds, while a payment
gateway facilitates secure
payment transmission.

MERCHANT ACCOUNT VS.
PAYMENT GATEWAY:
UNDERSTANDING THE
DIFFERENCE

Specialized payment
gateway providers assist
high-risk businesses in
accepting credit card
payments.

HIGH-RISK CREDIT CARD
PROCESSING: OVERCOMING
CHALLENGES

Consider compatibility,
security, pricing, and
additional services when
selecting the ideal
payment gateway for your
business.

CHOOSING THE BEST
PAYMENT GATEWAY
FOR YOUR BUSINESS
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